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6th December 2021 

 

Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 15th December 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

This year we will be serving school Christmas 

dinner on Wednesday 15th December. If 

you would like your child to have a dinner 

at school please log on to your ParentPay 

account and make a payment of £2.00, by 

Thursday 9th December.  Pease note if your 

child is entitled to free school meals and 

would like to have a Christmas dinner, 

please inform your child class teacher.    

 

Once payment/confirmation has been made; your child will then select their lunch option 

with their class teacher, please see the Christmas dinner menu attached. If payment has 

not been made by Thursday 9th December, you will have to provide your child with a 

packed lunch on 15th December.  

 

It is always a lovely event and not one to miss. On the same day the children can come to 

school dressed in Christmas jumpers, for a charitable donation of £1, which will be 

collected on the day.  

 

If you have queries, please don’t hesitate to contact the office team. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs S Oppé 

Headteacher 

S t .  A N T H O N Y ’ S  C A T H O L I C  
P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  &  N U R S E R Y  

In the Diocese of Northampton 
 

Head Teacher: Mrs S Oppé, LLB, MA 
Farnham Rd, Farnham Royal, Slough, Berkshire SL2 3AA 

Tel: 01753 645828 | Email: post@stanthonys.slough.sch.uk 
 

Learning, Growing 
And Living with Jesus 

“The glory of God is 
a human being fully alive” 
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